Aaron Brown

From:

Monday, 18 February 2019 10:08 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Coal free Southern Highlands
Categories: Aaron

| respectfully request that POSCO's Hume Coal Project is not given approval to go ahead.

| moved to this area from Queensland because of its stunning natural beauty and rural quality of life and feel this
should be preserved by our Government.

Coal was once a good supply of energy for our country but today there are numerous alternatives we can utilise.
Please look to those instead.

Regards,

Paulette Helmke





